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Welcome to this week’s bulletin!  
 
 Attached to the bulletin email you will find a number of 

resources which may be helpful to you. The first is a help 
sheet to support you reading at home with your children.  
The second is a document designed to support you in 
developing good home learning routines. There is a video 
linked to this fact sheet which can be found here.  
 

 Today you will also be receiving an email with a recorded 
act worship that children (and families) can engage with.  I 
will be sending a similar worship each Monday to replace 
my normal Monday worship with the children. Look out for 
additional worships from Greg and if you would like to 
explore other available acts of worship visit the Lichfield 
Diocese page here.  

 
And finally… 
 

Please continue to send your magical moments, we love to see 
what the children are up to each week.  
 

Take care and stay safe everyone!  
 
Mrs Cahalan  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here is Millie (N) who has 
loved learning about the 

Three Billy Goats Gruff. It’s 
great to see that she is making 

the most of the sunshine!  

Check out the Parish Church 
facebook page for details of a 
Messy Church Quiz scheduled 
for Tuesday 5th May.  
 
There is also talk of a virtual 
messy church at a later date!  

Esmae-Rose 
(R) used her 
maths skills to 
calculate the 
points she 
was scoring in 
rounders. 
Esmae had 
never played 
rounders 

before but by all accounts she 
is pretty good!  

Imogen (N) has been working 
so hard on so many different 
skills in the last week. As well 
as her Maths and Literacy 
learning, she also did some 
very important party prep for 
Daddy’s birthday!  

Flynn (Y2) 
has been 
working 
hard on his 
Maths skills. 
Can you 
spot what 
he is using 
for counters? 

 
A great idea and incentive!   

 
Daniel (Y4) extended his 

learning about 3D shape this 
week to finding he volume! 

Well done Daniel, some great 
Maths skills here!  

Jess (Y4) wrote to a leader 
that she is proud of. What a 

fantastic thing to do! She also 
wrote and recorded a speech 
as a leader. She definitely has 

Downing Street potential!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look at Freya’s (Y4) lovely 
frog! She has also been busy 
building 3D shape models.  
 
Keep up the good work!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=1&v=MO9SDGRgi3c&feature=emb_logo
https://www.lichfield.anglican.org/latest-coronavirus-information/online-worship-and-resources/join-worship-online/
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Ashley (Y4) 
has been 
busy 
making 
drop scones, 
he served 
them with 
strawberries 
and cream. 
What a 
treat!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maisie (R) made 3D shapes and used 

them to make this fairy! I can see 
cones and cylinders, well Done!  

Olivia (Y2) has been busy with her 
school work but has also mastered the 

art of roller skating! Great skills! 
Seville (R) 
worked really 
hard on her 
recount of the 
Easter Story. 
She added 
pictures to it 
including a 
picture of the 
Easter eggs 
that were in 

her garden. Well done! 

Tully (Y4) has 
been making 
Oobleck in his 
kitchen. 
Oobleck is 
really cool 
because it acts 
as a solid and 
a liquid!  
 
Great Science 
Tully! 

Happy 
Birthday 
to 
Pheobe 
(Y2) who 
turned 7 
last week 

and as well as working her way 
through her science project with 
Isabelle (Y4) she also worked her 
way through a gorgeous flamingo 
cake!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here is Toby from Nursery who drew 

Jesus in the boat, using triangles to 
make the sails. Here he is practicing 

his cutting skills. Well done Toby!  

As well as a fantastic History project 
on Florence Nightingale, Evie (Y1) has 
been demonstrating our kindness 
value this week. She worked with her 
sister to bake lots of tasty treats and 
delivered them to elderly neighbours 
doorsteps! Amazing!  

 
Arthur (Y1) took inspiration from the 
song send home in his learning pack 
and created a crown fit for the ‘King 

of Kings’!  

Spencer (Y2) has been using his daily 
exercise to perfect his climbing skills 
but also to take photographs which 
he has used to write recounts of his 
adventures. Well done Spencer!  

Look at this for a den! Isabel (Y3) and 
Bradley (Nursery) have been making 
the most of their time outdoors. Well 

done guys!  

Lucas (Y3) created this fab frog fact 
sheet and showed great 

perseverance in making his palm 
cross. Does anyone else think that his 

frog looks mischievous?    
 


